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Friday 4th October 2024 

Canals and River Trust Trip 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians of Year 5 and 6 Students, 

 

We are excited to announce an upcoming educational visit for our Year 5 and 6 students to the Canals 

and River Trust. This trip will provide a wonderful opportunity for the children to learn about our local 

waterways, their history, and their importance to our community. 

 

The details of the trip are as follows: 

 

Dates: 

Potter Class: Monday, 7th October 

Dickens Class: Tuesday, 8th October 

 

Time: During regular school hours 

 

Activities: 

• An educational boat trip along the canal 

• Interactive sessions with the Canals and River Trust Explorers team 

 

Important: Can the children in Potter Class only please come to school on Monday morning at 8.30am 

so they can have their school photographs taken before they leave for their trip? 

 

Pick up times will remain the same. Students should wear their school uniform and bring a packed lunch, 

water bottle, and weather-appropriate outerwear. If you are eligible for free school meals, a packed 

lunch will be provided for your child. 

 

There is no additional cost for this trip, as it is covered by the school's educational visits budget. 

 

Please ensure that your child's medical information and emergency contacts are up to date with the 

school office. If your child requires any medication, please inform their class teacher before the trip. 

 

We believe this will be an engaging and informative experience for our students. If you have any 

questions or concerns, please don't hesitate to contact your child's class teacher. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

G Bailey 

Gareth Bailey   
Headteacher   
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